THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

NOVEMBER 20, 2014
SUBJECT:
APPROVE SCHEMATIC DESIGN CENTRAL HARDIN RESTROOM FACILITY GIRL’S SOFTBALL
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve Schematic Design for the CHHS Softball Restroom addition.
FACTS


The schematic design is an initial attempt to inform the Department of Education about what the project may look like.  The Board along with other stake holders will have input on the final design product.

The Kentucky Department of Education requires that a local Board of Education approve schematic design for construction/renovation projects.
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD approve the schematic design for the Central Hardin high school softball restroom project.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD approve the schematic design for the Central Hardin high school softball restroom project.
